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Dear Families 

This week has certainly been a wet one, but our children have still been making the most of the 

outdoors.  Yesterday was a real celebration of our love of reading.  Throughout the school, there 

was a lot of book talk, sharing of favourite stories, listening to authors…and of course, looking at 

everyone’s potato book characters!  We went on a whole school ‘Potato Parade’.  This was the first 

time in a very long time that the children have been into all the classrooms, and they were 

delighted to see what everyone else had created. 

 

Covid Restrictions 

We are following the latest government guidance, which is moving to live with Covid.  We no 

longer ask people to wear a face covering in school but remain respectful of people who do.  In 

school, we will continue to ventilate the rooms and use our HEPA filters, wash hands regularly and 

wipe down surfaces.  Thank you for all of your support as we move into this new stage, and please 

do ask if you have any queries at any point.  
 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each class with 

everyone. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Theo Arlo 

Godrevy Ted Riley 

Longships Piran Ivy 

Pendeen Adam Jensen 

Carne Sirennia George 

Gwithian Lola Malakai 

Lamorna Louis Flynn 

Allen Henry Bruce 

Kenwyn Rio Reuben 

Truro Mylo Pheonix 

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

We are delighted that we will be holding face to face parent consultation evenings in the week 

beginning Monday 4th April.  You will be messaged nearer the time to book your appointment/s 

with your child/ren’s class teacher/s.  The appointments will be for 10 minutes.  Please remember to 

leave a gap between appointments so you have time to get to the next class. 
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Reading  

Our reading recommendation for this week:   

By Alex…My favourite book is called 'The Famous Five' by Enid Blyton.  I love this book 

because the characters always go on exciting adventures and there is a very funny dog in 

the story called Timothy.  Timothy is very helpful though because when there is danger, he 

always barks to warn everyone.  
 

Big Walk and Wheel 2022 

 

Get set… we’re taking part in Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 2022 (the 

new name for Big Pedal), the UK’s largest inter-school cycling, 

walking, wheeling and scooting challenge. The challenge runs from 21 March to 1 April. It’s free 

and we would love everyone to be involved.  We will be sending out more details shortly. 

 

Defibrillator 

We are on a mission to extend our first aid kit and purchase a life-saving device – a 

defibrillator – and training package to ensure that, should anyone experience a cardiac 

arrest, we have the equipment and skills to help save a life.  There is one in the village, 

but we feel that having one in school too is very important. 

 

We can purchase one via the Department for Education and this will cost just over £500.  Our 

donation link on ParentPay is still open if you would like to make a donation to this very worthwhile 

cause.  We have raised £181.50 so far – thank you! 

 

No More Crisp Packets 

THANK YOU for recycling your crisp packets with us!  As flexible plastics can 

now be recycled via more than 3,500 supermarket collections points, the 

Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme will close shortly. Please drop off your empty 

packs by Friday 1st April so we can send them to TerraCycle before the 

scheme closes.  

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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